



H(MER. AK 99603-7645

TELEPHONE (907) 235-8121 TELECOPIER (907) 235-3140

27 July 1998

Mike Navarre, KPB Mayor 144 N. Binkley Soldotna, AK 99669

RE: HOMER INTERMEDIATE SCHOOL (OI D MIDDLE SCHOOL)

Honorable Mayor Navarre:

Please be advised that the City of Homer is extremely interested in obtaining the old Intermediate School here in Homer. There are many, many poss bilities if we were able to do so, just to mention a few: a recreation center, Community Schools act vities, library and a facility for public meetings.

It would be most beneficial to the City of Homer fc r all or any of the above reasons. Thank you for your consideration in this matter.

Sincerely,

City Manager

/th



Office of the Mayor

Jack Cushing

(907) 235-8121

Homer City Hall 491 E. Pioreer Avenue Homer, AK 99603 Fax 235-3140

July 27, 1998

Mayor Navarre Kenai Peninsula Borough 144 N. Binkley Street Soldotna, AK 99669

Re: KPB Ordinance 98-42

Dear Mayor Navarre:

This letter is to express strong desire on behalf of the citizens of Homer to obtain the surplus school properties addressed in Kenai Peninsula Borough O dinance 98-42. The City of Homer presently lacks sufficient land in the center of town to provi le for the multitude of needs desired by and requested by our general public. This facility would provide potential for much needed space for our library, future Parks & Recreation Department, recret tion center or meeting rooms, to mention a few of the items the City of Homer is continually asked by our residents to help provide at our local level.

The idea of this transfer has been well received locall. The City understands the land would be for the benefit of the general public.

Thank you for your help on behalf of the residents of Homer and the Homer area.

Sincerely,

CITY OF HOMER

Jack Cushing

Mayor

Routed from Mayor's office too Assembly

Finance Assessing Planning Legal <u>=</u> i.aa